ACADEMY OF PHARMACY PRACTICE

A Subdivison of e Amencan Prharmacedica Assocaton 1o APhA Mermiber Practtoners

August 5, 1982

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
Freedom of Information Officer ACT REQUEST
United States Nuclear Regulatory

Comission FOIA"P-)-J‘J
Washington, D. C. 20555 a‘& 'd I'?”Z—

Dear Sir or Madam:

I would appreciate receiving copies of all the reports generated by the
Nuclear Requlatory Commission from the investigation(s) of the allegations
made by Charles J. Michaels in his March 16, 1982 letter to John Kinneman,
Chief of Material Radiological Protection Section of the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission.

Please inform me if there will be a charge for these reports so I may have
a purchase order for their requisition approved.

Thanking you in advance for your assistance.
Sincerely,
» £W\‘-ﬁ L. "L“”’;
Janés F. Emigh, Pharmacist
Splcial Assistant for

Subdivision Activities
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